
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Hello Triathlete! 
 

Thank you for registering for the 2017 Pittsford Triathlon. Please park at the 

Mendon HS parking lot (Stadium Lot) and walk over to Thornell Farm Park (next 

door) where our event tents will be set up in the front of the parking lot area at TFP.  

All bikes need to be setup in the transition area and all participants need to have 

their timing chip bands before 7:00am when the race begins in Mendon HS pool. 

Please check in at Thornell Farm Park between 6:00 and 6:45am.  The transition 

area will close at 7:00am.  If you do not have your bib, please check in at the 

Registration tent.  For those of you that picked up your packet and have your race 

bib, please get your body marked and collect your race chip at the check-in tent 

located at Thornell Farm Park by the Finish Line.   

 

Please take a moment to review the attached Rules of Conduct, Transition Area 

Map, and Race Course Map.  Remember that traffic is live.  Be careful on the 

roadways.  There will be water stations on the run course, but not the bike course; 

so please hydrate before, during, and after the race. 

 

We look forward to a great race and thank you again for your participation in the 

2017 Pittsford Triathlon! 

 

Best Regards, 
 

 
 

Andrew J. Urckfitz 

Assistant Recreation Director 

Town of Pittsford 

35 Lincoln Ave 

Pittsford, NY 14534 

 

 


